
Proper Use and Care of your Expedition One Geri Fuel and Water Cans

• Your portable liquid containers are meant to be mounted on your vehicle only 
when necessary. It is not recommended cans be stored long-term in/on your 
vehicle. This helps ensure longevity of product.

• It is recommended your cans be stored long-term in a garage or similar covered 
area.

• When your cans are in use, keep full of liquid and be sure to cycle through 
fuel/water regularly.

• Be careful not to over-tighten the lid, as this may cause damage or unnecessary 
wear. Replacements spout kits may be purchased at 801-627-2921 or online 
www.expeditiononestore.com


